Jubilee Mennonite Church

812 28th Avenue, Meridian, MS 

(601) 693-8073 | jubileemennonite.org

Jubilee follows Jesus Christ through Nurture, Evangelism, Worship, and Service, offering God’s healing and hope to our community and the world.

Co-Pastors: Duane & Elaine Maust (917-2249 or 917-2248)
Elders: Fern Diener, Anita Wansley
Youth & Young Adult Minister: Joel Beachy (604-5979)   
Ministry Coordinator: Anita Wansley (527-2794)
May 11, 2014
Mother’s Day



Sunday School:  9:30


Jesus’ Mission on Earth


           
           Anita Wansley


Spanish Speakers’ Class – Daniel


              Joe Martinez
Daniel in Exile




              Mike Clymer

Worship Service:  10:45

Greeter





          Sharon Dufour
Worship Leader




           Anita Wansley

Song Leader


         Chris Wansley & Regina Martinez

Nursery



        Bonnie Allen (SS), Melody Clymer


Order of Service
Call to Worship
Worship Songs
Children’s Story





             Abigail Shelly
Offering
     Offertory





           Chris Wansley
Pastoral Prayer





             Duane Maust
Testimony – Remembering Wednesday Night Bible Study

Gideons International




               Robin Bauer

Scripture Reading
Sermon






             Duane Maust
Response
Announcements

Benediction
Reading for this Week – Resettling: The Return Home – Ezra 1-6, Haggai 1-2, Zechariah 1 & 8
~
After the Children’s Story, children ages 3 and under may go to the nursery.
A special welcome to all of our guests! Please complete the visitor card in the pew and drop it into the offering plate. Plan to join us for worship again soon!
This Week at Jubilee
MON-WED
Quilters’ Retreat at Pine Lake Camp (see below)

TUE 5/13
Mom’s Group @ 9:00 (see Christine Maust Beachy)
THU 5/15
Pastors/Elders meeting @ noon (see Duane Maust)

FRI 5/16

Men’s Prayer Breakfast @ 6:15 (see Duane Maust);


Care Group leaders meeting @ 6:00 at the Mausts’

FRI-SAT

Young Adult Retreat at Pine Lake Camp (see below)

SUN 5/18
Sermon – Resettling – Elaine Maust; Gifts Discernment; Pot Luck

Graduation party (see below)
Mark Your Calendar…
May 21

Skating party (see below)

May 29

First day of summer camp at Pine Lake (see Matt Graybill)

Jun 18

Gifts Discernment team meeting



Today we welcome Robin Bauer, a Gideon, who will share the ministry of Bible distribution. He will receive a gift for this ministry following the service.

During Sunday School next week, all classes Jr. Youth and older will complete Gifts Discernment forms together. Please bring your copies and questions to class.
Please join us for the Pot Luck after the service next Sunday. For more info, see Rachel Seibel.

Quilters from across the conference will gather at Pine Lake Camp on Monday-Wednesday to make the quilt for the Camp Benefit Sale on October 4. For more info, contact Cheryl Landis.

Attention, young adults! There will be a Young Adult Retreat at Pine Lake Camp beginning Friday, May 16. For more information, talk to Kelsey Ladnier.
Jubilee is invited to a graduation party for Justin Seibel, Tanner Garrett, and Zachary Shelly on Sunday, May 18, at the Shelly home. You are welcome to come starting at 4:00. We will eat at 5:30 and then have a slide show to honor the boys. Questions? See Lisa Shelly.

It is skating party time! On Wednesday, May 21, Jubilee will have our annual roller skating party at Skate Odyssey in North Hills. The cost is $5 if you are skating and free if you are coming to watch and visit. Questions, see Sharon Dufour.

Over $9,000 has been raised for the foyer renovation! Watch our progress in the next weeks! Your continued giving to this important renovation will help us reach our fundraising goal of $15,000. Questions, see Christine Maust Beachy.
We would love for every Jubilee child to have the opportunity to go to Pine Lake Camp this summer. Please let us know of kids that would like to go. Also, please consider sponsoring a camper by contributing to the Camp Scholarship Program. For more info, talk to Joel Beachy.

Thanks to Chris Wansley and Marvin Floyd for coordinating a MDS (Mennonite Disaster Service) trip to Sandersville yesterday to help with tornado clean-up. To learn how you can serve, talk to Chris or Marvin.

On May 24 the Ecuador Team leaves for their week of prayer and learning in Ecuador. We will be hosted by long term missionaries Thelma and Clayton Nisly. A group of Jubilee Young Adults has pledged to “Stay and Pray” daily for those traveling and for the work of God in South Ecuador. Please pray for all involved: Suzanne Opel, Kelsey Ladnier, Nohemi Martinez, Joel and Lindsay Diener, and Duane and Elaine Maust. To learn more, talk to Elaine Maust.

Offering for 5/4/14: $4,392 (budgeted $2,428). Year to date (8/1/13-5/4/14): $92,418.44 (budgeted $97,131).
Happy Birthday to Monica Topcik (May 13), Melody Clymer (May 14), and Edea Baldwin (May 16)!
